
 

 

 

 

To:   All IEHP Network Providers 

From:  Provider Communication     

Date:  September 21, 2023                  

Subject:  Heartbeat! Provider Newsletter is Now Available Online    

 

Great news! The September 2023 Provider newsletter, Heartbeat, is now available on our website, iehp.org.  

This month’s newsletter includes features about the Community Health Worker benefit, how IEHP is combating 

health disparities, the provider newsletter survey results, and a special message from our CEO about Medi-Cal 

Redetermination.  

Heartbeat is mailed to all our providers but if you want to see the issue on our website, please find it here:  

iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > More > Newsletters 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

As a reminder, all IEHP communications can be found at: www.iehp.org > Providers > Plan Updates > 

Correspondence 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, 

(866) 223-4347 or email ProviderServices@iehp.org 

 


